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From: Jeff Israel 
Sent: Saturday, June 18, 2011 12:22 AM
To: reexamimprovementcomments
Subject: Software Patents 

Software patent are a very bad idea and should be removed from patent
law. Software changes too quickly and patents given are too broad, to
allow inovation or even blocking natural evolution on products.
Software patents like the one the one given to Eolas for browser
plugins, was patenting a common sense idea. 

Software patents should end. 

Thank you,
Jeff Israel 
2900 E Aurora Ave 
Apt 146
Boulder CO 80303 
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